
 

 
 

 

 

 

Vicenza, the 8th of April 2020  

   

Dear Valuable Customer, Dear Valuable supplier, Dear Partners,  

 In this hard days, our industry is called out by unprecedented challenges. Generators, alternators, 

and the component necessary to produce gen set, have been considered strategical industries in 

almost any country. Every nation that had to stop industrial activity to cope with the Covid19 

emergency, has allowed in spite of common interest to stay open and active, involving the full 

supply chain.  

Without Gen Sets, it is not possible to power supply the tent hospital which are growing everywhere. 

Without gen sets, it is not possible to power up refrigerated trucks delivering medicines. Without 

emergency gen sets, people life would be endangered to an unprecedented level.  

In Mecc Alte we fully accept the challenge to keep production and deliveries active, and we raise the 

bet: the full support of the supply chain is not just about orders, products delivery and 

subcontractors engaged. Is also about the financial stability of the whole supply chain, which is 

certainly put to the test nowadays. Mecc Alte group is committed to the respect of the payment 

condition to every supplier, with a special attention to those which are totally connected to our 

production and less financially structured.   

For this reason, we equally request the support to our customers in respecting the payment 

conditions, to allow the whole supply chain to properly work. We know it’s a challenge for everyone, 

but we are sure to share the same ethical vision of our activities.  

Once again, we thank you for all your support,   

  

Just, Thank you   

  

We, Mecc Alte.  

  

 

http://www.meccalte.com/

